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6th September 2022 
 

GSCE Resistant Materials 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                     
 
As part of the course your child will be undertaking a series of practical activities during the year. These 
will be a combination of projects focusing on Wood, Metal and Plastic as well as focused practical tasks 
to support the theory side of the course. 
 
All students are encouraged to take pride in their products and take them home on completion. This 
does, however, create a strain on the Department’s resources and we ask for a voluntary contribution 
of £5.00 for the whole academic year towards the cost of raw materials. This is a voluntary contribution 
and therefore if you do not wish your child to bring home the finished products there is no requirement 
to contribute. However, without the help of voluntary contributions it would not be possible to provide 
the range and complexity of projects in Technology. Students eligible for Pupil Premium need not make 
the voluntary contribution. 
 
Contributions should be made through the school WisePay system. If you have any questions in regards 
to this or any aspect of the Technology curriculum please feel free to get in touch. 
 
Thankyou in advance for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs J Morris       Mr T Coles 
Subject Leader, Technology     Technology Teacher 
jmorris@st-edwards.poole.sch.uk    tcoles@st-edwards.poole.sch.uk  
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